

"Believe in yourself...Learn together...Persevere...Succeed"

Executive Headteacher: Mrs D P Webb

Associate Headteacher: Mrs V E Ballantyne Associate Headteacher: Mrs A C Knight

Newsletter Week Ending 6 July 2018

FUN DAY



We hope to see everyone after school today at the Fun Day, tickets on the gate £6 per child. 4.15pm-6pm

WARM WEATHER

As the warm weather continues, a reminder that children may need sun cream, a hat and a drink as they will be out in the playground numerous times during the day.



BIKES/SCOOTERS IN THE PLAYGROUND



If your child rides a bike or scooter to school can you please make sure that once they arrive at the school gate they dismount and walk with their bike or scooter across the playground. Please store bikes in the bike racks or the Quad, NOT in the corridors as this is a health and safety risk. Thank you.

PARENT SURVEY

If you have not done so already we would be grateful if you could spare a few minutes completing the survey below. The survey will help us to plan and improve our services in the future. Last date to complete the survey is Monday 9th July.

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/2PLRKD2

YEAR 6 PRODUCTION

The Year 6 production will be on Tuesday 17th July at 6pm. Each child can have two tickets at a cost of £1 each. All proceeds will go towards purchasing books for our new library. Tickets will be available from the class teacher - payment can be made by either Parentpay or cash.



Doors will shut promptly at 6pm and there will be no admittance after this time as it causes disruption to the performance. No young children will be allowed for the same reason.

WORLD CUP DRESS UP DAY



Each class is supporting a different country for the World Cup this year. Children have been having great fun learning about their chosen country and have enjoyed identifying the flags hanging up around the school. To celebrate the World Cup we will be having a dress up day on Friday 13th July. A donation of £1 paid by either cash or Parentpay will go towards our new library. Children can wear the colours of their class team, but we RUSSIA 2018 would ask that no club football team shirts are worn e.g Arsenal ,Manchester etc.

YEAR 3 ANCIENT GREECE DAY

Year 3 will be having a Greek Day on Thursday 12th July. The children will take part in a variety of activities including arts & crafts, food tasting and sports. Children can dress up in Greek clothes, and can bring in a small amount of food to share with the class.

If your child does not bring in any food in the morning, please do not bring the food to school during the day. Please ensure no nuts are brought into school.

CLASS ASSEMBLY

2D will be having their class assembly on Tuesday 10th July 9am. Parents are very welcome to attend, but please make sure you are on time as late comers will not be admitted.

PARKING AROUND THE SCHOOL

Please may we remind families that dropping off and collecting children is the busiest time of the day. Please ensure that you park appropriately and not in the middle of the road, across the residents driveways/dropped kerbs, in disabled and especially not on the yellow or zig zag lines. Please also be respectful to other road users and pedestrians. Please use the crossing to keep yourself safe.



PARENTS EVENING

Parents Consultation Evening will be on Wednesday 11th July. Please return your parent consultation letter reply slip if you have not already done so.

ATTENDANCE

The whole school attendance for last week:

96.31%

The classes with the best attendance were:

KS1 - 1N 99.67%

KS2 - 4B 99.67%





Have a Great Weekend

